
Norlite, LLC   
          

628 SO. SARATOGA STREET 
          PO BOX 684 
                    COHOES, NY 12047 
                  PHONE: (518) 235-0401 

                           FAX: (518) 235-0233 
 

 
June 13th, 2016 

 
James Quinn 
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation-Region 4 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
1130 North Westcott Road 
Schenectady, NY 12306 
   
 
 

Re: Request for Minor Permit Modification to Current Part 373 Permit  
 EPA ID# NYD080469935 
 

Dear Mr. Quinn: 
 
This letter and the attachment constitute a request for a minor modification to Norlite’s current Part 373 
Permit.   
 
Norlite LLC (Norlite) has conducted a repair of TK-200C. The ‘Post-Repair Integrity Assessment’ report, 
prepared by Harvey King, P.E. is provided for the department’s review. The submittal also includes a 
modified drawing No. 1of 1-Replace 10 Feet of Shell & Lower Head on Tank 200C (NY003-92023-200C). 
This drawing will act as a replacement for TK-200C in the drawing previously referenced for TK-200C in 
No. NY003-92023-1 for TK-200B/C. The modified drawing incorporates foot note five (5) which details 
the maximum allowable specific gravity of 1.7 as per the mixer design. With NYSDEC approval, the 
drawing will be incorporated into the RCRA Part 373 permit in Attachment B. This is documented in the 
required permit modification log, also attached. 
 
Norlite appreciates the Department’s consideration of this request.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (518) 235-0401 or email at: Prince. 
Knight @tradebe.com. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Prince M Knight III 
 
Prince M. Knight III 
Laboratory, Environmental & Compliance Manager 
 
Enc. Interior LGF TANK POST-REPAIR ASSESSMENT REPORT For TANK 200C_2016 FINAL 
ecc: Michael Cruden, NYS DEC 
 Thomas Killeen, NYSDEC 
 David Lates, NYS DEC 
 Joseph Hadersbeck, NYS DEC 
 Darrell Monk – Norlite 
 Eric Stager - Tradebe 


